
Tyra Banks Takes Low-Key BF
to Premiere

Tyra Banks, host of
America’s Next Top Model, isn’t shy about a lot of things, but
she usually keeps her long-term relationship with banker John
Utendahl on the down-low.  Apparently, though, his flair for
finances couldn’t keep the couple away from the premiere of
Wall  Street:  Money  Never  Sleeps  in  New  York  recently,
according to E! Online.  The couple was spotted on the red
carpet, and though Banks still doesn’t have an engagement ring
on her finger, the couple seemed happier than ever.How can you
show your beau you support his interests?

Cupid’s Advice:

A happy and healthy relationship depends on both partners
supporting each other, and there’s no better way to do that
than to scope out what makes your honey happy.  Cupid offers
some suggestions:
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1. Ask questions: Though it may sound simple, asking your
sweetie about his interests and giving him the time to talk
about what makes him tick shows that you care.  Plus, it could
teach you a few new things about him!

2. Play the student: Every interest has some background to it,
so whether your beau loves cooking or chemistry, asking for a
demonstration  or  explanation  could  make  your  bond  even
stronger.

3. Surprise him: Go one step further and pick a random day to
do  something  special.  Purchase  tickets  to  his  favorite
sporting event, or rent a movie you know he’d like to see. 
The element of surprise will show that you recognize what’s
important to him.

 


